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To: Wang Zhiqin, Vice Chair, CCSA TC5

Dear Ms. Wang,

IEEE 802.16 was pleased to receive your letter of 24 January 2005 (IEEE L802.16-05/005). We appreciate the
appointment of Mr. Dong Xiaolu as alternative liaison official to IEEE 802.16. We value the participation of Ms
Dang Meimei as liaison official and were sorry to find that she could not attend our Session #35 this week in
Sanya, Hainan, China.

For details of our session, please see the IEEE 802.16 Session #35 Report:
<http://WirelessMAN.org/meetings/mtg35/report.html>.

We look forward to learning more about your projects and plans.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Dang Meimei
Dong Xiaolu
Lucy Chen
Irving Wang
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
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